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Great news! The LASOS-Peds initiation visit took
place on 12/21/2023. Now, with the ethical approval
from the centers, I wish you success in successfully
selecting the 14 days for data collection. Good luck
with the next phase of the study! If you need more
support or have further updates, feel free to share.
Success in your research!

Key Questions and Answers of the Study
 1. What types of procedures can I register in the study? 
Answer: All procedures involving an anesthesiologist, excluding imaging procedures that use
sedation or general anesthesia, such as CT scans and MRIs.
2. Can patients who have already been discharged and return to the hospital within 14 days
participate again in the study? 
Answer: No, the same patient cannot be registered twice.
3. Can someone other than the father or mother sign the Informed Consent? 
Answer: Yes, it can be signed by the person responsible for the patient's admission.
4.  If the patient cannot read, should I still apply the Informed Assent Document? 
Answer: It is not necessary to apply the Informed Assent Document for non-literate
patients or those with any other comprehension difficulty.
5. What outpatient procedures should be considered eligible for recruitment? 
Answer: Any procedure involving an anesthesiologist or anesthesia professional, except for
the previously mentioned imaging procedures.

Study Status
The study was approved by the Institutional Review Board
(IRB) of the coordinating center in April 2023.
The Hospital Infantil Varela Santiago in Natal - RN, started
data collection on 12/26/23. The study already has 36 included
patients! Well done to Dr. Kleber Seabra, the coordinator
Janaíse, and the entire team!

Participating Centers

The study has already begun!

Get in touch with us
Alexandra Vieira - aro@incor.usp.br
Phone:  +5511-2661-5795/ +5511-99960-0922

Vinícius Quintão - vinicius.quintao@hc.fm.usp.br
Phone:  +5511-97127-3950

Visit the LASOS-Peds study website:  http://lasospeds-study.org/
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